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We are an advocacy group made up of 

families of African-American students, the 

school staff, and community members who are 

committed to the academic success and 

awareness of our African-American Student 

body. We will provide advice and requests to 

the school principal and staff on programs and 

services that can improve academic outcomes 

for African-American students in school our 

community. 

There is a significant achievement and 

opportunity gap separating our African-

American students. Parental involvement in 

school has been demonstrated to be a major 

key factor for children’s academic outcomes. 

Regardless of income or background, students 

with involved parents are more likely to earn 

higher grades, enroll in higher-level programs, 

and develop enhanced social skills, behaviors, 

and adaptability. 

Everyone is welcome to join our advocacy 

group and encouraged to voice their opinions 

and educational perspectives and targets on 

how we can improve academic outcomes for 

African-American families. 

Let’s work together to support your child’s 

success and celebrate academic, social, 

cultural diversity and pride. 

 

 

Please join us at our 

next meeting 
 

Wednesday, 

January 20 

6 pm 

https://bit.ly/TaraHillsAAPAC 

or Zoom.com 

Meeting ID: 916 3181 9676 

Password: AAPAC 
 

Agenda 

• December 2020 minutes 

• January school calendar, events 

and communications 

• Key points from Superintendent 

Survey Results meeting 

• Tara Hills Data of our African-

American Students 

o Reading 

o Attendance 

o Engagement 

• Report on Parent Calls 

• Key points from AASAT Meeting. 

Next AASAT Meetings*update* 

• Tara Hills Additional Support 

• Open forum 

http://www.wccusd.net/tarahills
mailto:tarahills@wccusd.net
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